Thank you for your membership!



Hello

The Board of Directors and staff at Texas Chapter ISA would like to thank you for your membership and continued support throughout this past challenging year. With your support, we were able to offer virtual programming and thankfully ended the year in the black! We value you for continuing to support your Chapter through your dedicated membership.

Looking ahead for this year, we are already hard at work planning and creating events for 2021. We will be offering both live (when we can) and virtual workshops and trainings. We hope that you are utilizing your member benefits such as attending our webinars at a discounted fee, reading the *In the Shade* newsletter you receive in the mail, as well as our digital newsletter delivered to your inbox, the *TreEmail*.

If you can spare just a couple minutes to help us make your membership experience even better, please take our brief survey <u>HERE</u>.

From all of us at Texas Chapter ISA, Happy New Year and thank you for caring for our Texas trees!

Misti Perez, Member Services Specialist

Texas Chapter International Society of Arboriculture

512-862-7377

misti@isatexas.com

Misto Perity





